
HARDY GARDEN Club 
April 14, 2015 

Mays Chapel Swim Club 

MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE:  Joan Miller, Sally Murphy, Beth Purvis, Nancy Powell, 
Debbie Kurz, Barbara Gould, Bliss McCord, Allison Williams, Emily 
Fearey, Gretchen Carroll, Georgette Frederich, Gina Dowgiewicz, Ann 
Boyce, Carolyn Taylor,  Ann Turner Burger, Barbara Gould, Jane Love, Joan 
Moore, Maureen Flynn, Maria Eagan, Carol Warner, Mary Sue Arnold, Fran 
Ober. Perspective member, Holly Faus. 

PRESENTATION: Ed McMahon, Senior Fellow for Sustainable 
Development at Urban Land Institute in Georgetown. 

REPORTS: 

BETH PURVIS led the meeting.  Bliss McCord reviewed the 2016-2017 
slate (see March minutes) and it was voted in, unanimously.  

Next meeting is May19th at Fran’s house.  Hort and Photogrpahy Show with 
a cocktail party.  Spouses and friends welcome! 

GAIL PETERSON reported on the Photography show.  The sign up sheet 
was passed around.  Any Walgreens or CVS can help you print your 
photographs.  Five categories (Seeds, Water, Sunshine, Gardener and 
Rewards) with eight slots in each.  Must be a 5 x 7 photograph mounted on 
an 8 x 10 matte of any color. Photos are due May 15 to Gail at her home or 
her Long and Foster office at Lake and Falls. 

BARBARA GOULD reported on the National Arboretum.  If you would 
like to help keep the Arboretum open on a more regular basis please give a 
$25 check to Barbara.  It would be great to support the Arboretum on behalf 
of Hardy.  If you want to register for the Daffodil Show please see Barbara.  
All are encouraged to sign up!  Show is April 21 - 22 at Kenilworth.  



JOAN reported on starting a pollination garden.  Joan has an abundance of 
Bee Balm.  Please sign up or contact her if you would like some and she will 
bring it to the next meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Emily Fearey


